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·       I am writing in support of HCR 8. As a veterinarian, I see how much dogs and 

cats mean to Oregonians. People who adopt dogs from shelters and rescues are 

especially proud of their pets as they should be. HC8 would help promote more 

adoptions of dogs and cats from animal shelters. This would then help more 

homeless dogs and cats find homes. More homes means less cost of keeping them 

in shelters, but more importantly, it means more happy pets and people. HCR 8 

would also honor the hard-working staff and volunteers at Oregon's numerous animal 

shelters, along with all the compassionate Oregonians who choose to give shelter 

dogs and cats another chance by adopting them. 

 

·       Please consider HC8, 

 

Sincerely,  

Cierra Buer, DVM 

HSVMA State Representative 

President: Lark Ranch Rescue and Rehabilitation 


